
 

 

 

Bravo! Banque pour le Commerce Exterieur Lao Public has been honored with The 2024 U.S. 

Dollar Clearing Quality Recognition Award for Outstanding Achievement in Best-in-Class 

MT103 from servicing international transfer transactions. 

 

On September 23rd, 2024, a ceremony at BCEL's headquarters celebrated this distinction for 

excellence in USD international transfer transactions. BCEL stands out as the only commercial bank 

in Lao PDR meeting international standards for foreign money transfer services, in partnership with 

JPMorgan Chase Bank. Mr. Nantharath Keopaseuth, Deputy Director of BCEL, represented the 

bank at this prestigious event.  

We extend our sincere gratitude to JPMorgan Chase Bank and our valued customers for their 

ongoing support. Moving forward, BCEL is committed to enhancing our service offerings, focusing 

on modernity, convenience, affordable fees, and security, while maintaining high standards of social 

responsibility. 
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